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16th October 2020 

 

 

 

Information about the ORANGE “traffic light” warning for schools in Salzburg 

 

 

 

Dear parents and students, 

 

As you will be aware from the latest media reports, the Corona “traffic light” for schools in the 

City of Salzburg will change to ORANGE from this weekend until the end of October. 

This means that students in the upper school (classes 5-8) will not attend in-school lessons. 

Instead, distance learning will be in place. Please use the online platforms that your teachers 

have set up. 

Your teachers will inform you about the scheduled tests (Schularbeiten) and how these will be 

conducted. 

For all students in the lower school (classes 1-4), lessons will take place as normal, in school. 

We urge you to be particularly careful in observing the rules we have in place to prevent the 

spread of the virus: distance, masks, regular handwashing and ventilation! 

If we all work together, we will get through this difficult phase. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mag. Erich Schön 

Direktor 
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